TWENTY FIRST & TWENTY SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

MASS/..
INTENTIONS

Monday, August 22, 7 p.m.

+Bro. Norman Hinton S.J. req by

Paul & Charlotte Mulhern

+Antonino Ezechia

Tuesday, August 23, 9 a.m.

+Doroteo Alcalde req by

Alcade Family

Wednesday, August 24, 7 p.m.

Thanksgiving to Our Lady

reg by Merle Chew

Thursday, August 25, 9 a.m.

+Helen Murphy req by

Maurice & Rose Cusack

Friday, August 26, 7 p.m.

+Maria & Francesco Ignazzitto

req by Palazzolo Family

+Jeanette & Joyce Coe req by

Maurice Coe

+Kenny Gregory Berry

req by Donald Berry

Saturday, August 27

9am. +Peter Lauro req by
Assunta Perri

5p.m. +Damiano D’Itri req by
Luisa & John D’Itri

Monday, August 29, 7 p.m.

+Ken MacDonald req by

Maurice & Rose Cusack

+Edgardo Cortez req by

Susan Rivera

Tuesday, August 30, 9 a.m.

+Peter Lauro req by Orteinzo &

Anna Aiello

Wednesday, August 31, 7 p.m.

Sp. Int for Kelly req by

Carmelita Ring

Thursday, September 1, 9 a.m.

Sp Int for Kate Hudson req by

Sheila Tobin

Friday, September 2, 7 p.m.

+Jeanette & Joyce Coe

req by Maurice Coe

+Eva, Farog & John Mansur req by

Maduro Family

Saturday, September 3

9a.m. Sp. Int. for Burian Family

5p.m. +Edmund Vernette req by
Sheila Tobin

A MESSAGE TO ALL BIBLE STUDY FACILITATORS
Attend a wonderful, revitalizing experience in preparation for our next Bible Study,
PSALMS - The School of Prayer, to get us into the spirit of EXCITEMENT AND
REAWAKENING as we strive to improve our skills at unlocking the Word of God
which we are so privileged to have provided for us here at Holy Family.

The date is Saturday, August 27th, from 9:45 am to 12:30 pm.

The event is a fun-filled hands-on Workshop with two great guest presenters. WE
GUARANTEE THAT YOU WILL NOT BE BORED! We are also inviting and
welcoming all those who would like to volunteer as new facilitators to attend!

Coffee, tea, water, snacks and a catered lunch will be provided for your enjoyment.

To fully get the most out of this day we ask one thing of you: PREPARE SESSION
1 (Pgs. 7—12) IN YOUR WORKBOOK!!! (Please note the correction — not session
2 as previously requested). You will see what an advantage this will give you on the
day!

THEOLOGY OF THE BODY
Y . J Why is John Paul II's life-changing teaching “The
4 ? e Theology of the Body” the answer to today’s hottest
issues? Theology of the body is the New Evangelization
and the New Catechesis! Today’s culture is all about the
body, sex, love and relationships. Did you know that God
and the Church are too? When the Church does not
evangelize the culture, the culture evangelizes the Church.

Know your stuff.
Holy Family is inviting teens 13 yrs. old and up, young adults, parents, teachers and
catechists to attend the 2 weekends this September: 9th to 11th and 16th to 18th
(Fri: 5:15pm to 9pm & Sat & Sun: 9:30am to 4pm) to know what Jesus and the
Church teach. Ticket price is $40 each or $60 per couple/families. Tickets are
available for sale at the parish office. Coffee and snacks will be provided, bring
your own lunch. Speaker is Sister Helena Burns, fsp. Please make time to attend the
2 weekends and learn how we can “Glorify God in your Body” 1 Corinthians 6:20.
For more details email Rebecca at hfwym9l@gmail.com.

Looking to volunteer this fall? Want to help your community and
grow in your relationship with Christ? Need volunteer hours to
graduate? If interested, please contact Rebecca Morgan, Youth
Minister at hfwym9l@gmail.com or go to our website
http://holyfamily-youthministry.weebly.com. Please fill out the
volunteer form and submit to the office as soon as possible.

Please pray for our youth as the teens return from Catholic Leadership Camp in
Ridgetown and the Edge youth attend Edge Adventure Camp in Halliburton! Holy Spirit
open their hearts and eyes to the love and joy of our Lord! #CathoLIT
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Catholic Middle School Ministry

OLIFE TEEN

Leading Teens Closer to Christ R L
. . . EDGE is our Youth Ministry program that
Life Teen is our Youth Ministry ministers to our youth in Grades 5-8
program that ministers to our on Thursday evenings from 6-8pmin the
youth in Grades 9-12 Parish Hall. We are looking for Catholic adults
on Tuesday evenings from 7- and high school students (grade 10 or older) to
9pm in the Parish Hall. We are serve as Core members in this ministry.
looking for Catholic adults (19 Students who are in Grade 9 are considered
and older) to serve as Core "Leaders in T_raining (LIT'§)". AII_high school
members in this Ministry students are given community service hours for
: their service .



http://holyfamily-youthministry.weebly.com/

AUGUST 21 & 28, 2016

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION
On Sept. 2nd, First Friday of the month, Exposition of the
Blessed Sacrament starts at 12 noon to 7:00pm and then
after the Mass, adoration continues until midnight.
Everyone is invited to spend an hour with Jesus.

HOLY FAMILY EXERCISE CLASS

The Holy Family Exercise classes will resume on
September 6%, 2016. Come join us on Tuesday/Thursday
mornings from 9:30 - 11:00 in the church basement for a
"gentle" exercise workout with music and lots of fun and
chatter! No special equipment is required. The classes are
led by a certified fitness instructor. We'd love to have you
join us! For more information, call Carol Ross - 905-435-
0896.

SENIORS GROUP

The Holy Family Seniors Group meetings will be on
September 14th at 1:00 pm and September 28 at 1:00 pm.

All are welcome to attend. Call Beth at 289-240-1499.

PAULINE BOOKSALE

@Iine us on the

The Daughters of St. Paul will be with
00 Lo S weekend September

10th/11th, 2016 with a Catholic Books
& Media Fair. They will bring a wonderful selection of
Bibles, books, Music CDs and DVD movies for all ages
from their Centre in Dufferin St. in Toronto. This is an
opportunity to get something for yourself or others to
increase your participation in our Jubilee Year of Mercy.
You can find more information about the life and mission of
the Daughters of St. Paul/Pauline Books & Media at
www.pauline.org.

BAPTISM

We welcome into Holy Family Parish
children baptized in August. They are:
Troy Miltchev, Michael Gianfriddo,
Mason Sullivan, Aria Miranda, Sawyer
Terry and Jolena McFarlane.
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There is a promise of Marriage between:
Renato Cruz and Giovanna Brancati to take place on
October 1, 2016 at Holy Family Parish AND
Shane Ruttan —Morillo and Nicola Mckay to take place on
October 8, 2016 at Holy Family Parish.

LIFE CHAIN SUNDAY
This year Life Chain Sunday is October 2, 2016 from 2:00
p.m. to 3:00 p.m. at the intersection of Dundas St. E. and
Thickson Rd. Please join us to witness for the millions of
unborn lost through abortion in Canada and to silently and
prayerfully intercede to the Lord to end abortion and heal
our nation. (We meet at the south-east corner at 1:45 p.m.)

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DE PAUL
Society of St. Vincent de Paul is in need of canned goods,
peanut butter, jam, cereal, spaghetti etc. Please leave your
donations at the back of the church. We would like to thank
all the parishioners for their continued support with
donations of food and weekly donations to our Poor Box.

R.C.I.A.

RCIA: In September regular RCIA sessions will begin for
all those interested in learning more about joining the
Catholic Church. Sessions are open to any who are
unbaptized, baptized in another Christian Faith, or those
wishing to complete their full initiation through
Confirmation. All are welcome. For further information
please call the office, or Kate Hudson at 905-665-6515.

HOLY FAMILY MOTHER’S GROUP
We are inviting all mothers to come and attend every last
Friday of the month at 8pm in the Knights Room. It is a
good opportunity to inspire you in your vocation and help
you connect with other mothers in the community. For more
details and information, please email Maureen at
MaureenLPoland@gmail.com. We would love your ideas
and volunteers too! Please visit the ministry’s new website,
www.CatholicMomsGroup.com for more information.

HOLY FAMILY
TRAVELLING EUCHRE

The Holy Family Travelling Euchre Club is looking for women to
join our group. If you enjoy playing euchre, having fun and
socializing, then this is a perfect environment for you. The $25
participation fee to join for the season goes towards the youth in
our community, in the form of bursary for our local catholic high
schools. Please consider joining our group. Contac Chris @ 905-
999-0613.

HOLY FAMILY FATHER’S GROUP

We are inviting all fathers to come and attend the meeting
every third Wednesday of the month at 7:30pm in the Knights
Room. Those who can make it, also have the option of attending
Holy Mass at 7:00pm in the church. For details call Rodrigo at
647-401-8367.
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